
Hello BOS, 

I second Gene’s concerns below. I am a Primary Care Physician in Fort Bragg and native to this 

part of the Mendocino coast. Ongoing recreational access to local trails (especially those close to 

access roads like Fern Creek, 409 and 408/Little Lake in Jackson Demonstration State Forest) is 

a key component to the physical and mental health of our community.  

 

Logging, if it is felt to be a mandatory part of Forest managememt, should be done with 

consideration for ongoing local use.  

 

Sincerely, 

Zoé Berna MD 

 


